
 

 

 

Eric K. Gillespie 

Direct Tel: 416.703.6362  

Email: egillespie@gillespielaw.ca 

November 7, 2014 

 

Delivered via Email 

 

Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary  

Ontario Energy Board 

Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 

P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, ON 

M4P 1E4  

boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Re: wpd White Pines Wind Incorporated Application for Leave to Construct Transmission 

Facilities, Ontario Energy Board File Number EB-2013-0339 and Environmental 

Registry Number 012-1279 

 

We are the solicitors for the Alliance to Protect Prince Edward County (APPEC), an intervenor in 

the proceedings for this application.  We write in response to the letter sent by Counsel for the 

Applicant on November 3, 2014.   

 

With all due respect, APPEC takes issue with the Applicant’s characterisation of our client’s 

request for clarification on this matter from the Board as an attempt to cause further delay in 

this Application.  While both APPEC and the Ministry of the Environment have expressed their 

views, in our client’s opinion, this issue is one that requires a determination by the Board and, 

as such, there is nothing improper about requesting same.   

 

Furthermore, given the delay in this process created by the Applicant’s amendments to its 

System Impact Assessment and the need to await the filing of that document with the Board, 

which was only filed on October 23, it is not appropriate for the Applicant to now be raising 

delay against our client in this matter.   

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
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Yours very truly, 
 
ERIC K. GILLESPIE  
PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION 

 
Eric K. Gillespie 
EKG/ga 

 

cc I. Minott, Stikeman Elliott LLP, Lawyers for wpd White Pines Wind Inc. 

S. Paul, Director, Environmental Approvals Access and Service Integration Branch, Ministry of 

the Environment 


